
RAFFLE & NEW PRODUCT LAUNCH BOARDS 
 

If you are planning to hold a raffle and/or 
launch a new product at the 2023 AOPA 
National Assembly, let AOPA help you spread 
the word. We will have the Raffle & Product 
Launch Boards located near the entrance to 
the exhibit hall where you can post your 
raffle and/or new product information for all 
attendees to see.  
 
There is no charge to participate.  
 

It’s easy to participate. Select one of the 4 options below:  
 

1. Complete the attached template (s) replace with your logo and place on the 
board once you get to Indianapolis. 

2. Send me your logo, announcement and/or Raffle information by 8/29/23 and 
I’ll complete the form for you and I will add it to the board in Indianapolis.  

3. Send me a copy of your already produced 8.5x11 (horizontal) New Product 
Flyer/Raffle Form and I will add it to the board in Indianapolis.  

4. Blank copies of the forms will be available in Indianapolis, and you can 
complete one onsite and add to board yourself.  

 



 
 

New Product Release 
 

Company:                            
 
Booth #               
 
Item:                         
 
          



 
 
 

Booth:                   
 
Company:               
 
Win:                        
 
Drawing to be held:                     


